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Dear Mr. Beach: y

Enclosed is one copy of the Final Report for the September 17-18, 1996 Biennial
Radiological Emergency Preparedness (REP) Ingestion Pathway Exercise for the Perry
Nuclear Power Plant. This Report was also transmitted to the FEMA National Office, the
State of Ohio and the Counties of Lake, Ashtabula, and Geauga.

Please contact Terri Murphy-Rosen at (312) 408-5595 if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Nuwebide B erditr—

Micheile M. Burkett
Regional Director
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